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Leslie Egan 
 
Nominated to serve a second term as Board Chair 
 
Leslie Egan is a native Utahn where she graduated from Brigham Young University 
with a degree in social work. For the last several years she has volunteered in the 
after school  program for refugee children at the Hser Ner Moo center. She has been 
involved in community service through various school boards, University of Utah LDS 
Institute and has 20 years of experience teaching the Love and Logic parenting     
program. Leslie is committed to the mission of developing courage, confidence and 
character in girls through activities and mentors provided by the Girl Scout program. 

Babs De Lay 
 
Nominated to serve a third term as Board Secretary 
 
Babs DeLay is a full-time licensed real estate broker/REALTOR® in Utah and is the 
owner/principal broker of Urban Utah Homes and Estates. She specializes in senior 
citizen estates, downtown and east-side residential property listings and sales, new 
development housing projects and retirement homes in St. George/Washington 
County. Babs has served on several boards and is affiliated with many national and 
local organizations. She is a Lifetime Girl Scout and has dedicated time to Girl 
Scouting through many avenues including as an Assistant Troop leader and Winter 
Camp Co-Director. Babs joined the GSU Board of Directors in 2016. 
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Maria S. Farrington  
 
Nominated to serve a second term as Board Member-at-Large 
 
Maria is an independent non-profit consultant with extensive experience in         
leadership at key non-profit organizations in the Salt Lake City area. Maria has 
served on the Salt Lake Community College (SLCC) Board of Trustees and is currently 
the Board Chairwoman of the Board at SLCC. She has served as President &           
Executive Director of Holy Cross Ministries, CEO of Discovery Gateway Children’s 
Museum, and Executive Director of the Eccles Annenberg Education Reform          
Initiative. During her tenure at Discovery Gateway Children’s Museum Maria helped 
sponsor a Juliette Troop. She was a girl scout in Corpus Christi Texas and is           
committed to helping underserved girls realize their potential. Maria joined the GSU 
Board of Directors in 2019. 

Annie Evans 
 
Nominated to serve a second term as Board Member-at-Large  
 
Annie Evans started her incredible professional journey with an internship at a local 
Seattle radio station where she formed a fast friendship with then nationally-
syndicated Delilah. That opportunity quickly evolved into becoming the show’s    
promotions manager, assuming responsibility for the show’s online and offline   
presence. Shortly thereafter her scope expanded to include four additional           
syndicated radio shows (a fun aside is that one was the iconic Marie Osmond,      
perhaps foretelling Annie’s significant impact on our Utah community). Currently 
Annie is Event Network’s Vice President of Culture where she inspires the hearts and 
minds of the company’s 1,500+ team members, hundreds of thousands of             
customers, and 100+ business partners. 
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Leah Murray  
 
Nominated to serve a second term as Board Member-at-Large 
 
Leah Murray is a professor of Political Science at Weber State University, specializing in 
American Politics. Murray is also the Academic Director for the Walker Institute of Politics & 
Public Service. She is a member of the Daughters of the American Revolution, League of 
Women Voters, the Citizens Climate Lobby, and on the Board of Directors at DaVinci     
Academy in Ogden. Leah is interested in developing civic efficacy in young people and is  
researching this through the National American Democracy Project. Leah has served as a 
Girl Scout Cadette Troop Leader and a Cub Scout Scoutmaster. She is currently involved in 
recruiting and mentoring Youth Representatives to the Board of Directors, and oversees the 
National Delegate selection and training process.  

Steve Smith 
 
Nominated to serve a second term as Board Member-at-Large 
 
Steve Smith is Managing Partner at Stevenson Smith CPAs LLC in Provo. Steve has served for 
12 years on the Governing Board of The Heritage Community, a non-profit that provides 
families with valuable, research-based, state-of-the-art therapies for at-risk youth. He has 
also served for over a decade as Treasurer of the CoolHotNot Corporation, a trust-based 
community dedicated to the sharing of real-life product experiences. He graduated from 
Brigham Young University with a degree in Accounting. 

Brandi Maull  
 
Nominated to serve a second term as Board Member-at-Large 
 
Brandi Maull is a Senior Scientist at 6th Wave Innovations Corporation. She has worked as a 
chemist throughout her career including research and development for explosives detection 
and analytical testing for vitamins and protein powders. Brandi currently serves as Board 
Secretary for Young Professionals Salt Lake City (YPSLC), an organization designed to engage 
and connect members to the SLC community and to one another. She has collaborated with 
the Salt Lake City Boys and Girls Club to host a tour of her laboratory and has given several 
career day presentations at Guadalupe School. Brandi received her B.S. in Biochemistry from 
Syracuse University, and her M.S. in Chemistry from University of Nevada, Reno. 
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Annie Evans 
 
Nominated to serve a first term as BDC Board Representative 
 
Annie Evans started her incredible professional journey with an internship at a local 
Seattle radio station where she formed a fast friendship with then nationally-
syndicated Delilah. That opportunity quickly evolved into becoming the show’s     
promotions manager, assuming responsibility for the show’s online and offline   
presence. Shortly thereafter her scope expanded to include four additional           
syndicated radio shows (a fun aside is that one was the iconic Marie Osmond,      
perhaps foretelling Annie’s significant impact on our Utah community). Currently 
Annie is Event Network’s Vice President of Culture where she inspires the hearts and 
minds of the company’s 1,500+ team members, hundreds of thousands of             
customers, and 100+ business partners. 

Ann McCoy 
 
Nominated to serve a second term as BDC Community Representative  
 
Ann McCoy is the Director of Waterford Fund & Alumni Relations at The Waterford 
School. Before joining the Waterford School, Ann worked in the Institutional         
Advancement Office at Westminster College as Director of Research, Strategy, and 
Management. Ann has served on several committees including the Diversity Council, 
Business Relationship Committee, and Strategic Planning Council at Westminster. 
She has served on the Association of Professional Researchers for Advancement 
(APRA) Utah Chapter Board, and the Junior League of Salt Lake City Board. A Girl 
Scout since childhood, Ann is very passionate about the mission of Girl Scouts. 
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Leah Murray  
 
Nominated to serve a second term as BDC Co-chair and BDC Board Representative  
 
Leah Murray is a professor of Political Science at Weber State University, specializing 
in American Politics. Murray is also the Academic Director for the Walker Institute of 
Politics & Public Service. She is a member of the Daughters of the American          
Revolution, League of Women Voters, the Citizens Climate Lobby, and on the Board 
of Directors at DaVinci Academy in Ogden. Leah is interested in developing civic   
efficacy in young people and is researching this through the National American     
Democracy Project. Leah has served as a Girl Scout Cadette Troop Leader and a Cub 
Scout Scoutmaster. She is currently involved in recruiting and mentoring Youth    
Representatives to the Board of Directors, and oversees the National Delegate      
selection and training process.  

Lisa White  
 
Nominated to serve a second term as BDC Community Representative  
 
Lisa is a seasoned technology and marketing expert, whose career has focused on 
delivering the best experience to her customers, from sales support to product     
implementation to ongoing relationship management. Lisa has called Salt Lake City 
home since 2008, after leading cross-functional teams for organizations in Dallas, 
New York, and San Francisco. Lisa was a Brownie, Junior, Cadette, and Senior Girl 
Scout. 




